
FFLA Answerman report for 2015 

 

As in all the previous years, the answerman volume has increased, with the majority of 
the questions being about lookout employment jobs, Qualifications needed for lookout 
jobs, where to find a lookout for sale, directions to particular lookouts and questions on 
how to preserve a lookout. 
 
As some of you know, any question that I had difficulty answering was redirected to the 
chapter director in the area of the person asking the question or who I felt would know 
the answer.  To all of you who were able to help me and those who had asked the 
question put forth, my thanks to you all. 
 
I'm looking forward to another great year of helping people get the answers they desire 
from the FFLA Answerman. 
 
Henry Isenberg - FFLA Answerman 
 

 

 


